
Cake Stall 
 

Here are the dates for the next 
few weeks……. 
 

4th Mar - Year 3/4 (Jupiter) 
11th Mar - Year 5 & 6  
18th Mar -  Reception (Pluto) 
25th Mar -  Reception (Merc.) 
1st Apr -  Year 1 (Venus) 
8th Apr -  NO CAKE STALL 
 
 

2010/11 Cake Stall Profits  £535.71 
 

Due to allergies amongst our 

children and families please 

ensure that homemade cakes 

containing nuts are CLEARLY 

marked. 
   

Cakes are sold on first come first 

served and we rely on donations 

from parents, for which we are 

thankful, however we often don’t 

know the amount of cakes that 

will be provided in advance and 

occasionally may run out. We are 

sorry for any disappointment.  

Forthcoming Events 
 

4th Mar - Quiz Night 

21st May - Fun Day 

We are also looking into the 

prices/venues for a Spa day, a 

Ladies night out and working 

on out alternatives to the 

S umme r  Ba l l  -  Mo r e 

information will be available as 

we confirm the details.  

Flitchgreen@hotmail.co.uk        www.friendsofflitchgreen.weebly.com 

Next FFG Meeting 

The Friends of Flitch Green 

(FFG) are a group of parents, 

teachers & community 

members involved in organizing 

events and fundraising for the 

school. 

Our next meeting is at 8pm on 

Monday 14th March at the 

school. You are welcome at this 

and all FFG meetings- we would 

be glad to see you - please 

email to let us know so that we 

can keep you informed of any 

Flitchgreen@hotmail.co.uk    www.foffg.weebly.com   Facebook:Friends of Flitch Green (FFG) 
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FRIENDS OF FLITCH GREEN ACADEMY 

Tanton Road, Little Dunmow, DUNMOW, Essex. CM6 3GG    

Dear Parents and friends, 

 

QUIZ NIGHT 

The Quiz Night is fast approaching - currently we have space for 2 people to make 

up a team if you would like to join us - please email flitchgreen@hotmail.co.uk 

ASAP to get your name on the list. Bring your own drinks/glasses/snacks. 

 

EASTER EGG WALK 

This will be held on Friday 8th April, more details will be coming home to you after 

the half term. Thank you for taking part in our non uniform day last week, which 

has helped to raise funds for this event. 

 

MAY FUN DAY 

Preparations are under way for the Fun Day and we have lots of fantastic ideas 

that we are bringing together to tie into the whole school project currently being 

worked on in the classrooms. Classes will help coordinate stalls and decorations 

and we will share more information with you soon. 

 

FACEBOOK  

Friends of Flitch Green now have their own Facebook page! Find us “Friends of 

Flitch Green Academy (FFG)”    and press ‘like’ to receive reminders and news 

on everything that we are doing and share your thoughts and ideas too! 

 

SHOPPING ONLINE 

Do you shop online? Whether groceries (first order only), gifts, clothes, insurance, 

holidays, utilities, even changing your credit card supplier! If so you could help the 

Academy earn more funds by accessing this website first 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/flitchgreen, then access the supplier you want and 

continue with your purchase, sometimes even taking advantage of special offers 

and discounts along the way.   

£ £ £   Financial Update  £ £ £  
 

Current Account £ 457.38 School Savings Account £3883.57 
 

The school have been busy making some purchases over the last few weeks, in the 

form of Batik sets and Screen Printing equipment - we look forward to seeing many 

works of art produced in the school over the next few months. 
 

A couple of “Crazy Catch” walls have also been purchased, this is a piece of 

equipment designed to  teach essential reflex and catching skills. 
 

Another purchase in the last couple of weeks includes a Green Screen which will 

help the children with their film project. We can’t wait to go to the cinema! 


